
 

BUDGET NOTICE 
 

 

The proposed Economic Development budget for fiscal year 2021/2022 was 

submitted to the Ashe County Board of Commissioners at their regular meeting on 

Monday, May 17, 2021, for their consideration. 

 

A public hearing on the Economic Development budget will be held on 

Monday, June 21, 2021, at 9:05 a.m. in the Commissioners Meeting Room, 

Ashe County Courthouse, 150 Government Circle, Suite 3300, Jefferson, 

North Carolina.  Citizens are invited to make oral or written comments as 

prescribed in the meeting notice. 

 

The following is a summary of the 2021/2022 proposed Economic 

Development budget:   

 

Economic Development Budget     882,319 

 

 

The proposed Economic Development budget, along with the budget 

message, can be found on the Ashe County Government website 

www.ashecountygov.com, Finance Department webpage, and is located under the 

Economic Development Department section of the of the proposed 2020/2022 

fiscal year budget.  The proposed budget will be available for public inspection in 

the lobby of the Office of the Clerk to the Board in the Ashe County Courthouse at 

150 Government Circle, Suite 2500, Jefferson, North Carolina, and can be viewed 

between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

 

 

Cathy P. Barr 

Director of Economic Development 

June 2, 2021 

 

 

http://www.ashecountygov.com/

